Will Your TV Work After February 17, 2009?



If you use "rabbit ears" or a rooftop antenna with your analog television, you must take some action to continue receiving television broadcasts. After February 17, 2009, all full-power television stations will switch from the analog method of transmitting TV signals to only broadcasting a digital signal which cannot be received by analog TV sets.

Know Your Options

- 1. Buy a converter box that will plug into your analog TV.
- 2. Buy a TV with a digital tuner.
- 3. Connect your analog TV to cable, satellite or other pay service.

Federal Assistance

The Federal Government is offering U.S. households up to two \$40 coupons to help with the cost of certified TV converter boxes. A converter box is a one-time purchase that will allow you to use your analog TV after February 17, 2009. Certified TV converter boxes are expected to cost between \$40 and \$70.

For more information or to request your coupons, call 1-888-DTV-2009 (1-888-388-2009), visit online at www.DTV2009.gov, apply by mail at PO Box 2000, Portland, OR 97208, or fax 1-877-DTV-4ME2 (1-877-388-4632). Deaf or hard of hearing callers may dial 1-877-530-2634 (TTY).

Attend a live presentation about Digital TV at our next regular meeting at Grady's, 6510 San Pedro at 6:00PM Thursday, January 22, 2009.



Jerry Paonessa from KENS-TV will talk about DTV Answers and the Digital TV transition Come join us for an interesting discussion